

Farewell

1979

Mr. Ed Pupich, principal of Shillington Senior Public School is about to close the school's doors for the last time, above. Mr. Pupich is going to Joseph H. Kennedy School in Matheson to be on staff there. The Shillington community gave a surprise farewell party in his honour recently.

Hond Students 1976 teac on Presen

First the graduates of Iro-

quois Falls Public School had a

dress-up graduation in Calvert

Centennial School where they

were formally presented to the

parents and friends and later

enjoyed a graduation party

A surprise farev held at Shillington School on June 24

Ed Pupich prir school for the pa years and teach Barclay. Both w

organized by vice-principal Mr. R. Workman. Matheson Public School to be on staff there. Mr. Pupich has been at the Shillington school for the past 11 years and Miss Barclay for two years.

The program, which was chaired by student Wilson Bridgemen, featured the recollection of many fond memories during the two teachers' stay at Monteith.

Mr. Pupich, for whom the event was a complete surprise was escorted into the school gym by student Lorraine Shields. Then a former student, Laura Lee Doey played the guitar and sang a song about happy times at Mr. Pupich's

school. . Mr. Vern Doey who thanked the two honoured people for coming to Shillington, also spoke about early days at the Shillington School. A poem composed of happenings at the school was read by student Caroline Clarke. This was followed by a dissertation by Darlene and Patty Montague on recollections from school. Laurie Hart spoke of happy times she recalled both at school and at Camp Waskesiu. She said she was particularly indebted to Mr. Pupich for supporting her in public speaking contests.

A parting gift was presented to Mr. Pupich by Sandra Lea Smith and to Miss Barclay by Karen Huet. Mr Pupich in turn thanked the large gathering for giving the party. He thanked the

Roge high mati tatio Lari Bil

Lari presi with